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Sent: 19/11/2013 8:29:01 PM

Subject:
'Email submission - Draft Warringah Development Control Plan ? Private Property 
Tree Management (Amendment)'

Name Mrs C Bruce 

Email candjbruce@bigpond.com 

Comments I would like to support the changes being 
made to the Draft Warringah Development 
Control Plan - Private Property Tree 
Management Amendment. I believe that 
owners should be allowed to remove 
potentially dangerous trees that are within 3 
metres of their homes without having to 
seek approval from the council. Most 
owners are responsible and understand the 
costs associated with the removal of trees 
and do not enter into this lightly. I feel that 
the changes that are being recommended 
will allow more efficiency within the council 
and our community. 
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